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MIDCOAST COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
P.O. Box 64 
Moss Beach, CA 94038 
 
Board of Supervisors 
 
DRAFT - PROPOSED DRAFT - PROPOSED DRAFT - PROPOSED 
 
Re: Subcommittee Report on Boards and Commissions 
 
The MidCoast Community Council provides a public forum twice monthly for 
open and broad based discussions of issues of interest to the Board of 
Supervisors and to the residents of the MidCoast. The MidCoast Community 
Council has elections this fall for four of the seven seats, in what could be a 
referendum on the future of the MidCoast Community Council. The MidCoast 
Community Council serves the Board of Supervisors in an advisory capacity as 
established by the 1990 resolution of the Board of Supervisors. 
 
The MidCoast Community Council welcomes the desire of the Board of 
Supervisors to institute a broad based and specific review of the various 
Boards and Commissions that provide input to the Board.   
 
The MidCoast Community Council believes that the two elected bodies, the 
Pescadero Municipal Advisory Council (PMAC) and the MidCoast Community 
Council (MC3) should remain as is: elected by the people - as overwhelming 
endorsed by a people in a separate/ specific referendum in 1991.  After much 
discussion and input from the Community, the MidCoast Community Council 
voted unanimously to support the basic goals / objectives of the Board's 
subcommittee report on Boards and Commissions with this one exception.   
 
The Council looks forward to working closely with the Board of Supervisors 
and their staff during this review process and during its implementation.   
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
Ric Lohman, Chair     James Marsh, Member 
 
cc Paul Koenig, Planning 
Pescadero Municipal Advisory Council (PMAC) 
	


